
Newsletter #89, Week of March 15, 2010 
  
The Quilters II Newsletter is published weekly during the season, and monthly during the off 
season, unless otherwise decided from time to time.   
 
The purpose of the newsletter is to provide information, in advance of the Monday meeting, to 
reduce the amount of announcements and discussion at the meeting. Submissions for publication 
in the newsletter can be made through the Newsletter Submission form located in the Members 
Only section of the website. 
 
The normal deadline for newsletter submissions is 5 p.m. on the Thursday preceding each 
Monday meeting. The newsletter will then be placed on the website as soon as possible 
thereafter.  
 
From the Editor of the Week 
 
For those who will be attending Susie Weaver’s class on Sat. March 20, please bring a rotary 
cutter and a dish to share for pot luck lunch.  Although the class is scheduled for 10 am to 2 pm., 
plan to arrive at 9:30 to help set up the room.  Also be prepared to stay past the 2 pm closing 
time. 

• A reminder - The Quilters’ 2 end of the season Pot Luck will be held on March 15, at 
noon, on the patio.    

The block of the month for March is the Balkan Puzzle.  

• Coming – March 29 – Silent Auction  

Upcoming Classes

Signup sheets are located on mirror in Palo Verde room. Cost for each class is $5 (one or more sessions – as 
indicated). All classes are held in Palo Verde room. Education coordinator is Sue Patch. 

Class Day      Dates Time Presenter

Flying Geese  Wed  Mar. 17  9a -12p Sue Patch, Barb Atwell 



“Little Things” 

Lecture/demo class 

Limit 20,Cost  $20 

Sat. Mar. 20 All day 

 

Susie Weaver 

One Fabric Quilt  Wed 
Mar. 24 

Mar.31 
9a – 12p 

 

Jan Brink 

Quiltathon Sat Mar.27 All day 

 

See you on Monday morning,  

Billye Reynolds 

 

 


